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Updates
Hillcrest Family Services – Sarahjayne Fluhr
Sarahjayne has an interest in virtual reality headsets.
NAMI Dubuque – Jim Vansteenburg
The NAMI Dubuque office is moving from the Caradco Building to the former location of the Hillcrest Wellness Center in the United Way Building at 225 West 6th Street. Started a Seminar I WRAP Group. There is also a WRAP for Loneliness Group, Brain Health Support Group, Peer To Peer Group and Family To Family Group.
GuideLink Access Center – Faraji Hubbard
GuideLink opened 2 years ago on February 15, 2021. Since opening, there has had 3,118 walk-ins with 2,709 admissions. ON Monday, Abbe Mental Health Center and R Place offers Peer Support.
Benton County Advocate – Jean Ohlen
Jean spoke about the importance of Public Health Nursing.
R Place – Jenna Briasco
Jenna is on the Board of the Iowa Peer Network. A grant received from Health and Human Services has allowed staff raised and PTO. An additional 2 Peer Support Specialists have been hired and have been trained in NAMI Connections. Remote Peer Support is offered Monday – Friday from Noon to 5 pm and Saturday from 3 to 11 pm to people statewide. People can sign up for weekly Peer Support meetings by phone, text and video. NAMI Connections, Hearing Voice Special Messages Group and Family Support groups are offered virtually statewide. For more information visit, https://namijc.org/r-place/ . Todd Lange will send out a flyer.
East Central MHDS Region – Julie Davison
The Region will put out a Request for Proposal for a Wellness Centers in Delaware and Buchanan Counties. In addition, the Region will contract with an individual to provide Technical Assistance for Peer Support.
AbbeHealth – Ron Gilbert
Ron is a liaison with the Linn County Access Center in Cedar Rapids. He is also a liaison with the Abbe for Outpatient Services, Outreach, Hospitalized and Crisis services to connect with services. Ron is a trainer with the Iowa Peer Workforce Collaborative.
AbbeHealth – Cheryl Schatzle 
The Warm Line is available 365/25/7 and the number is 844-775-9276. In January the Warm Line received 1,358 calls with 340 of those calls from the East Central MHDS Region. Hiring Warm Line staff. The attendance at Club 520 in Cedar Rapids in increasing and is fully staffed.
Iowa Peer Workforce Collaborative – Kellee McCrory
The website, https://iowapeersupport.sites.uiowa.edu/ , has been updated with new training opportunities. Applications are open for the April Peer Support Specialist training and the April Family Peer Support Specialist training which will both be held in West Des Moines. Seats are limited to apply soon!. Applications are open for Peer Recovery Coach Training in March and April - see our website for more info. These classes are only online. Registration opens March 1st for Ethics for Family Peer Support Specialists. This is an ethics training specifically for Family Support Specialists. Registration opens on March 14th for the next Peer Ethics class, If you have information to share about peers or jobs, email iowapeersupporttraining@healthcare.uiowa.edu .
Life Connections – Todd Noack
Life Connections offers a Virtual Wellness Center that is available statewide, https://lifeconnectionsrecovery.org/services/virtual-wellness-recovery/ . In addition, Life Connections provide Rhonda’s House Peer-run Respite, https://lifeconnectionsrecovery.org/services/rhondas-house/ .Todd is volunteering for the Iowa Peer Network Conference which will occur on Friday May 19th and Saturday May 20th. Todd is organizing tables for the event. Speaker applications are due by Tuesday January 31st. Life Connections received a grant from the DD Council for a Peer Support Day at the Capitol on Wednesday March 22nd. Advocacy topics include Medicaid reimbursement and support for Peer-run Organizations. There will be a Wellness Recovery Action Plan (WRAP) Seminar I offered in Osceola from March 14th through March 16th. Another Seminar I will be held in Knoxville from March 21st through March 23rd. A WRAP Facilitator Training and Refresher will be held at the Linn County Community Services Building in Cedar Rapids from March 27th through March 31st. Todd has spoken to Molina about funding to send people to a WRAP Advanced Level Facilitator training this year. Also, Todd spoke to someone in Des Moines who is interested in opening a Peer-run Respite. For more information contact Todd Noack at todd@lifeconnectionsrecovery.org. 
Eastern Iowa MHDS Region Peer Support Committee Update – Todd Noack
The Peer Support Committee for the Eastern Iowa MHDS Region meets on the first Thursday of the month at 9 am in person and via Zoom and everyone is welcome. The next meeting will be on Thursday March 2nd. During the February meeting Jason Haglund spoke about Project Recovery Iowa and Shawn Felts spoke about Speak Out Against Suicide. Sarahjayne Fluhr from Hillcrest Family Services will speak at the March meeting. For more information contact Todd Noack at todd@lifeconnectionsrecovery.org
Peer Support Inventory
Todd Lange was unable to share the Peer Support Inventory due to technical difficulties and will do so next month.
Wellness Recovery Action Plan (WRAP) Update – Todd Noack
AbbeHealth is having trouble finding a second WRAP Facilitator to co-facilitate WRAP Groups. Todd Noack and can supply names for WRAP Facilitators.
Statewide Peer Support Resources – Todd Lange
Todd Lange is gathering a list of Peer Support resources that are available statewide. So far Todd has found the following. AbbeHealth offers the Warm Line. R Place offers Remote Peer Support and Virtual Support groups. Life Connections offers Virtual Wellness Center and Rhonda’s House Peer-run Respite in DeWitt. All information on these programs is in the minutes above.
Topics for 2023
There was a suggestion to have people who receive Peer Support share their experiences. Ideas can be sent to Todd at todd.lange@amerigroup.com . 
Other Discussion
None.
Follow Up
Send out R Place Flyer – Todd Lange
Send list of WRAP Facilitators to AbbeHealth – Todd Noack
Next Meeting
Thursday March 23rd at 9:00 am
Meeting will be held via Zoom
and
Kirkwood Regional Center, Linn County Room 100 at 1770 Boyson Road in Hiawatha
